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Library Week Book Donations 

Halloween Parade 

On Wednesday 31st October, our Halloween parade was an exciting experience for everyone 
who dressed up in their costumes. Congratulations to the winners of the costume competition: 
Foundation Stage: Justin in Reception 2, Key Stage One: Sebastian in Year 1, and Key Stage 
Two: Haul in Year 5. 
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A big thank you to all parents/carers who donated books as part of our International Schools’ 
Library Week. Ms. Evelien and the School Council delivered your generous donations to the 
Friendship Association for Cambodian Child Hope school last week, where they were grate-
fully received, and will no doubt be enjoyed for the foreseeable future.  

There is no school on the following days: 
  Independence day—Friday 9th November 
 Staff INSET day—Friday 16th November 

 Water Festival—Thursday 22nd November and Friday 23rd November  
We will reopen on Monday 26th November 

We hope you enjoy the festivities! 



At our new Primary School, we have ensured that there are many 
covered areas for the children to use during snack and lunch time 
so that they do not have to be exposed to the sun. However, we are 
aware that the children like to run around in areas that we are una-
ble to cover. Due to this, we do allow the children to bring hats to 
school so that they can be as safe as possible under the sun. Please 
be aware that hats brought to school should be labelled with your 
child’s name and class and it is the students’ responsibility to look 
after items they bring to school. 

Welcome to Ms. Bronwyn in Year 1A 

We are pleased to welcome Ms. Bronwyn to our team as the Year 1A 
teacher! Ms. Bronwyn is from New Zealand and has 24 years’ experi-
ence. She is living here in Siem Reap with her husband, and has six 
grown children back in New Zealand.  

Hats in school 
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: 

Tuesday 6th November - Nursery-Year 1 (R1B performing) 
Wednesday 7th November - Year 2-Year 6 (Y4 performing) 

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard. 
 

We will be holding parent meetings from 3rd-6th December, 2018. 
During this time, you will have the opportunity to find out how 
your child is doing at school and anything they may need support 
with at home. We will also be issuing the first set of reports for the 
year and this appointment will be a good time to discuss these re-
ports. Please make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher 
through the school office. This is an extremely busy week for each 
teacher so please make sure you are on time for your appointment 
as lateness will delay other parents’ appointments. 

Reports and parent meetings 

Afternoon Day Care 
for Reception 1 and 
Nursery has started. 
If you are interested, 
please see the office 

for information. 

Remember to bring a healthy snack to school 
each day! 

Assessment/Testing 
week will be from 
12th—16th November. 
This is a very im-
portant week for the 
children as they will 
be tested on what 
they have learnt dur-
ing this term. You can 
help your child dur-
ing this week by mak-
ing sure they are go-
ing to bed early, get-
ting enough sleep and 
ensuring they arrive 
on time for school.  

 


